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-----Original Message----- 
From: Assumpta Carthy <Assumpta.Carthy@chg.gov.ie>  
Sent: Wednesday 3 June 2020 18:07 
To: Wesley Atkinson <Wesley.Atkinson@environ.ie> 
Cc: Ciara O'Mahony <Ciara.O'Mahony@chg.gov.ie>; Padraig Comerford 
<Padraig.Comerford@chg.gov.ie>; Ciaran Foley <Ciaran.Foley@environ.ie>; Jimi Conroy 
<Jimi.Conroy@chg.gov.ie>; Angela Meyler <Angela.Meyler@chg.gov.ie> 
Subject: RE: Water Abstraction from Nore SAC - ………………………………… 
Importance: High 
 
Wesley, 
 
Please see attached  the amended letter which will issue tomorrow by registered post.  Please note 
SPU do not have any standard text in relation to SPAs to add to the letter.  Please can you advice if 
you are happy for the letter to issue. 
 
Regards, 
Assumpta 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Wesley Atkinson [mailto:Wesley.Atkinson@chg.gov.ie]  
Sent: Wednesday 3 June 2020 17:33 
To: Assumpta Carthy 
Cc: Ciara O'Mahony; Padraig Comerford; Ciaran Foley; Jimi Conroy 
Subject: Water Abstraction from Nore SAC - ………………………………………… 
 
Assumpta 
 
As discussed earlier please issue attached by Registered post as soon as possible. You may need to 
add some text in in relation to the SPA. 
 
I have discussed this also with Padraig so it dosn't need to be sent to him. 
 
Regards 
 
Wesley 
 
 
 
Wesley Atkinson 
Regional Manager 
NPWS South East Region 
Kilafin  
Laragh 
Co Wicklow 
(0404)45802 
 

mailto:Wesley.Atkinson@chg.gov.ie

